
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
14th September 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
CHOIR CLUB WITH MR MANSFIELD WEDNESDAYS 3.30-4.30PM YEARS 3-6 
 
Mr Mansfield’s Choir Club takes place every Wednesday throughout the school year. The dates for 
the first half term are as follows:            
 
Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm 
20th September 
27th September 
4th October 
11th October 
18th October – No Choir Club because of Parents’ Evening 
25th October 
Half Term  
 
The choir will be rehearsing for the Winter Wonderland Concert at Hill Street Baptist Church, 
Swadlincote on Tuesday 5th December at 7pm and the JTMAT Christmas Concert on Tuesday 19th 
December. Details for both concerts will be sent out after half term.    
  
        
Snacktime 
We normally take a short break half way through the session so please could you provide your 
child with a non-fizzy drink and a biscuit. In the interests of children with allergies would you 
please ensure that the snacks do not contain nuts. Thank you. 
 
If you would like your child to attend the club please complete the form attached and return by no 
later than Monday 18th September 2023 to the school office.  
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mr D Adams  
Head Teacher 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
SHOBNALL PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 
 
CHOIR CLUB FOR YEARS 3, 4, 5 AND 6  
 
Child’s name     Year_______   
 
 

  I would like my child to attend Mr Mansfield’s club on Wednesdays. (Please tick.) 

 
 
Please state if your child has any allergies______________________________ 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________ Date________________ 
 
(Signed by parent with parental responsibility) 
 
 
Please return this form to the school office by Monday 18th September 2023.  
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


